

January 25, 2021

Suzanne Gambill
Planner 1, Napa County Planning
Building & Environmental Services Department
1195 Third Street, Napa, CA 94559
suzie.gambill@countyofnapa.org

Dear Suzanne Gambill,

Judy and Ted Tamagni have been good neighbors for over 20 years.

I have no objections and am in support of the Certificate of the Extent of a legal Nonconformity to an existing 800 sq. ft. second dwelling unit with an attached 144 covered porch and carport.

Sincerely,

Fred Schrader

Questions? Please contact my administrative assistant, Deborah Anderson at 707.704.1390 or email her at fhsco.q@gmail.com